
 Undergraduate Advising Council 
Thursday, March 17, 2016 

Minutes 

 

Dana Myers, UAC Chair, called the meeting to order at 3:30pm 

 

Approval of January Minutes: Approved with several edits. 

 

UAC Leadership Elections: Dana Myers 

Dana opened the floor for approval of the four individuals seeking appointment to the open UAC leadership 

positions. Motion was approved and the new UAC positions will be as follows: 

 

 Chair – Christine Richmond 

 Advisor Certification Chair – Katherine Ivey 

 Campus Affairs Chair – Sophie Spratley 

 Communications Chair – Karen Bray 

 

Dana continued to encourage anyone who was interested in getting involved with the UAC to volunteer to 

serve on any committees that may be of interest to them.  

 

Preeminence in Advising Task Force: Dana Myers 

Dana discussed the need to establish a Preeminence in Advising Task Force that will serve as a 

subcommittee of the UAC to determine what Preeminence in advising looks like for the University. The 

findings of this committee will be used to report back to the Dean of Undergraduate Affairs. This committee 

could be an outstanding way for anyone who may be interested in getting involved with UAC to start. Karan 

Bray, Katie Meese, and Larah Clark volunteered to be a part of the committee.  

 

Committee Updates 

 Communications – Ken Foote 

Blog post is planned for some time in the next month covering the fall and early spring UAC events.  

 Certification – Deb Mayhew 

No specific updates at this time. Attendance records from recent events are being updated.  

 Campus Affairs – No update at this time. 

 Professional Development – Dana Myers (on behalf of Allison Gatsche). Stay tuned for summer in-

services! 

 

Other Business/Announcements 

 

Compass Update – Deb Mayhew (for Toby Shorey) 

Student system migration continues to Compass. The need for several advisors to assist in the development 

of audits for the new system. Anyone interested in assisting should contact Toby.  


